
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Beading and Weaving Workshop 

 

Come and join Janice Rigney from the Southern Elders Weaving Group, to learn traditional techniques 

of weaving and coiling. During this free workshop, you will have the opportunity to create baskets and 

other woven objects using raffia and beads, as well as learn more about Aboriginal culture.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Numbers are strictly limited, so please register your attendance ASAP! 

 

To register for this workshop, please call Sara at the 

Children’s Centre on 8381 8005 by Friday 30th June 2017. 

WHEN:   Thursday 6th July, 2017 (week 10) 

10:00 – 11:00 a.m. 

WHERE:  Woodcroft Heights Children’s Centre 

25 Investigator Drive, Woodcroft  

COST:  Free 

FOR: - Adults,  

- Children from 3 years (all children must be accompanied 

by a supervising adult). 

 

 

This beading component of this workshop is suitable for children from 3 years of age. 

 

However, please note, the weaving activity involves the use of needles and is an activity 

designed for adults to undertake. Children may undertake this activity under strict 

supervision from their parent/caregiver.  

 


